
St. Veronica Athletic Boosters Meeting – May 4, 2021 
 
Attendees: Laura Hannah, Aaron Heller, Angie Ford, Tina Hamilton, Lee Gupton, Rob Buehner, 
Andy Eiser, Brian Polark, Matt McConnell, Matt Reckman, David Franta 
 
Girls AD 

• 38 registered as of this morning – Angie has posted reminders on all the FB pages 
• There will be a non-parent coach for 7th grade 
• Working on a non-parent coach for 8th grade 
• Tryouts are May 20/21 – 7th grade will be the only grade with a tryout if they end up 

with enough for 2 teams 
• Working on finalizing evaluators 
• 17 signed up for the volleyball clinic next week 
• July 15 – team registrations and gym availability due 
• August 7 – practices can begin 

 
Boys AD 

• 6 registrations as of this evening for Cross Country – we have a coach, but need to 
identify a coordinator 

• 12 signed up for golf 
o Seth is working on scheduling matches 

• Boys volleyball  - tournament is upcoming May 10 
o We are hosting 3 games 5:45, 6:45, 7:45 – Andy is going to reach out to see if 

there’s any way the league can move the games because these conflicts with the 
volleyball clinic. Angie will need to adjust the volleyball clinic  

 
Treasurer 

• Working on the transition to Matt Reckman 
• 2021-22 budget presented and will be submitted to Mary Beth 

 
VP 

• Look at updating the SI Play website in the short term to list another contact for 
questions about registration 

 
Concessions 

• Cleaned out the servery, trash, cabinets, etc. 
• Need to do a deep clean after volleyball – including defrosting freezer 
• Aaron has schedule of workers for the tournament games 

 
Boys 8th Grade Night 

• After Friday’s game 
• Balloons and flowers will be in servery 

 



Recording Secretary/Corresponding Secretary 
• Need to update Booster members on website in June 
• Update the meeting minutes on website 
• Send out another email about golf/cross country 
• Send an update on Facebook about new members in early June 

 
President 

• Scholarship recipients selected and will be awarded at graduation 
• Gym floor will be redone first week of June 
• Transition Details 

o Existing booster members have to hand the keys in 
o New members can go in to the office and pick up the keys 
o Light Access – currently Matt, Andy, Doug have access – need to determine who 

will have access to the light app  - currently a limit of 3 
o Andy will contact the league and let them know of all the new positions 
o Has communicated with the DMO leaders and school/parish leaders 

• Next Meeting – June 1st 
 


